HOUSATONIC WATER

Via Email Only

Jonathan Goldberg, Chief Legal Counsel
Department of Public Utilities

One South Station

Boston, MA 02110

March 26, 2021
RE: Letter of March 10, 2021

Dear Attorney Goldberg:

Thank you for your letter of March 10, 2021, regarding progress on manganese removal program. We
have been working closely with our engineers, Lenard Engineering evaluating various options for
manganese removal and their findings are summarized in the feasibility study accompanying this letter.

We have also submitted a copy of this report to the Massachusetts Department of Environmental

Protection this date for their review.

Thank you for the information regarding the Water Main Replacement Adjustment Mechanism. This
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information will be helpful in our future planning.

Please contact us if you should require further information.

Sincerely,
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James J. Mercer
Treasurer

Enclosure
Cc: via e-mail
Steven Bannon, Town of Great Barrington
Mark Pruhenski, Town of Great Barrington
Deirdre Doherty, Mass DEP
Brian Harrington, Mass DEP
Carrol Pieper, Mass DPU
Joseph F. Dorfler, Mass DPU
William Martin, Esq.
Robert Cox, Esq.
James Ericson, Lenard Engineering

80 Maple Avenue, Suite |, Great Barrington, MA 01230

Tel: 413.528.1780
Fax:413.528.3024
E-mail: housatonicwater@gmail.com
www.housatonicwater.com



